
 

 

Wednesday 12th December 2018 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Rehearsals are well under way for Year three’s Christmas play, ‘A Christmas 

Carol’ The children are very excited and keen to learn their lines, and we would 

be very grateful if you could support them with learning their lines and getting 

into character over the weekend. 

 

In addition to this, we would ask you to kindly assist your child to gather together 

a couple of suitable items for their costume. Although we can provide some 

costumes, there are a few things we are missing that can hopefully be found at 

home.  

 

The play is based in Victorian London, so the costumes cannot be too modern. 

Your child will know which character they are playing; if you are unsure please 

speak to one of us.  

Your child may come to school in their costume, or change at school if this is 

easier.  

Please bring the costumes in labeled bag, if possible.  

 

All narrators should dress all in black.  

 

The Ghost of Marley will need a floaty dress.  

 

 The Ghost of Christmas Past will need a white sheet which we will amend at 

school. 

 

The Ghost of Christmas Present will need a Christmas jumper and covered in 

tinsel (festive as possible please). 

 



 

 

The Ghost of Christmas Yet to Come will need a long black cloak and dressed all 

in black.  

 

The Nativity (Joseph, Mary, Shepherds, Kings, and Angel Gabriel) characters 

should be dressed in black and we will provide other costumes at school.  

 

Scrooge will also need a long dressing gown if possible.  

 

All other characters, if you are not listed above, are to be dressed in clothes that 

are as old fashioned as possible. If you have anything like a suit/ suit jacket/ 

waistcoats/ hats/ shirts/ skirts/ dresses it would be fantastic if we could borrow 

them if your child is not wearing them.  

 

We wholeheartedly appreciate any efforts you can make towards the outfits 

and please do not hesitate to speak to us if there are any concerns. We are 

looking forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 18th December at 2pm for the big 

performance. 

 

Many thanks, 

Miss Fahey and Miss Corbett (Year 3 Teachers)  


